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Erin Conner

From: Lauren_Shimizu/MCSA/HIDOE@notes.k12.hi.us
Sent: Monday, January 31, 2011 12:48 PM
To: EDU Testimony
Subject: SB 810 Testimony for Hearing on Jan. 31, 2011, 1:15 p.m.

To the Senate Education Committee 
Senator Jill Tokuda, Chair 
Senator Michelle Kidani, Vice Chair 
 
 
Monday, January 24, 2011, 1:15 PM, State Capitol Room 225 
Testimony of Lauren Shimizu, HACAC Government Relations Committee Chair for SB 810 
 
 
Chair Tokuda, Vice Chair Kidani, Members fo Education Committee: 
 
The Hawai`i Association for College Admissions Counseling (HACAC) would like to request that 
HACAC be involved in the discussion and implementation of the Department of Education College 
and Career Readiness High School Diploma. 
 
HACAC is comprised of public and private high school college counselors in Hawai`i and college 
admissions officers in Hawai'i and on the mainland. We would be able to provide perspectives of 
knowledgable personnel who are currently working with high school students at the secondary and 
college levels. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 
 
Lauren Shimizu 
Transition Counselor 
McKinley Community School for Adults 
634 Pensacola St. 
Honolulu, HI 96814 
Telephone: 594-0545, ext. 240 or 594-0540 
Fax: 594-0544 
E-mail: lauren_shimizu@notes.k12.hi.us 
Website: http://mcsa.k12.hi.us 
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